LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 11th DECEMBER 2015
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Littlewood & David Smith. 
APOLOGIES
Samantha Brookes, Jeanette Evans, David Higham & Michelle Kirk (EIA).
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 
TICKETING UPDATE
· West Ham away is going on sale next week.

· At the present time we are still awaiting details of the forthcoming cup matches.

EIA UPDATE
· Nothing to report due to the unavailability of a representative.

MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 189 members. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· Following the Christmas Dinner last week, we have decided that the Reds Room is not suitable for us due to the number of pillars obstructing views.

· We are looking to use the Shankly Suite on the first floor which we have used in the past. The Social Secretary will look into booking this for the next event.
SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· An interview with Gary McAllister took place at the Christmas Dinner and will be available shortly as a PODCAST.
· The message Boards are quiet at the moment.

DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Not available.
AOB
· We have written to the Club asking why disabled supporters on the season ticket waiting list have not received their personal codes by letter in order to ascertain their position on the list.
· A Fans Forum is scheduled for late January. When a date is finalised all members will be informed.
· The next Newsletter is coming out in January. It is anticipated that if we can get more contributors then these may come out every 2 months. 
NEXT MEETING
Friday 8th January 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 931. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
